
 

 

PAKISTAN AIRPORTS AUTHORITY 
 

PROPOSALS FOR PREQUALIFICATION 
 

FEASIBILITY STUDIES AND DETAILED DESIGN SERVICES FOR THE UPGRADATION  
OF SKARDU INTERNATIONAL AIRPORT 

 

1. The Pakistan Airports Authority (PAA), an autonomous entity operating under the Ministry 
of Aviation and vested with the responsibility for the development and management of public 
airports across Pakistan, hereby invites applications from reputed Consultants who are duly 
registered with the Pakistan Engineering Council (PEC) for prequalification. The prequalification 
pertains to the assignment titled "Feasibility Studies and Detailed Design Services for the 
Upgradation of Skardu International Airport." 
 
2. Prequalification documents, containing all information required for pre-qualification 
including instructions for preparation and submission of pre-qualification documents, evaluation 
criteria etc. are available for interested Consultants at the address mentioned below. The price of 
the prequalification documents is PKR 2,000. Prequalification documents can also be downloaded 
through EPADS free of cost from https://eprocure.gov.pk  
 
3. The proposals, prepared in accordance with the instructions in the prequalification 
documents, must be submitted through EPADS and in the hard format at the address mentioned 
below on or before 4th September 2024 at 14:00 hours. Proposals will be opened the same day 
at 14:35 hours. This advertisement is also available on the PPRA website at www.ppra.org.pk. 
Please note that the PAA reserves the right to cancel the Prequalification process at any time 
without incurring any liability to the Applicants.  

 
 

 

Director (P & D), 
Planning and Development Directorate, 

Pakistan Airports Authority, 
Terminal-1, JIAP Karachi 
Ph # (92-21) 99242773 

Fax # (92-21) 99242683: 
Email: director.pdev@caapakistan.com.pk 

contmgntbranch@gmail.com 


